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Northfield Lane,

Willoughton

Gainsborough

DN21 5RT

Tel: 01427 668381

Email: enquiries@willoughton.lincs.sch.uk
25th June 2020.
Dear Parents/ Carers,

I do hope you are enjoying this beautiful weather – let’s hope it continues into the summer holidays.

I am pleased to inform you all that work is scheduled to begin to remove the asbestos roof from the stables on Monday July 6th. We have been advised that the work will last approximately 7–10 days. Therefore, I am hopeful that– if only for the last few days of term – we will be able to return to Willoughton to complete this very strange and challenging academic year

I will be in touch again next week; until then, keep safe everyone.

Best wishes,

Mrs Waplington
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